PUBLIC HEARING
ERLANGER CITY COUNCIL
June 10, 2025

Mayor Jessica Fette called the public hearing of the City of Erlanger to order in the City of Erlanger
Council Chambers at 6:30 P.M., Tuesday, June 10, 2025.

The following Members of City Council were present. Tom Cahill, Chris Farmer, Michele Fields, Jennifer
Jasper-Lucas, Diana Niceley, Renee Skidmore, and Renee Wilson. Council Member Rebecca Reckers
arrived at 6:35 P.M. Council Member Tyson Hermes was not present.

Also present were: Mayor Jessica Fette, City Administrator Peter Glenn, Director of Economic
Development/ACAQO Mark Collier, City Clerk Sherry Hoffman, and City Attorney Jack Gatlin.

DISCUSSION - FUNDING OF A PLAYGROUND AND GATHERING SPACE FOR EONS ADVENTURE
PARK AND IMPROVEMENT TO THE MULTI-MODAL WALKING PATHS WITHIN EONS ADVENTURE
PARK

Katie Jo Kirkpatrick with the Northern Kentucky Area Development District (NKADD) discussed the
following:

> Land conservation grant for playground equipment and parking

> Recreational trails grant for additional trail footage

PUBLIC COMMENT - Scott Kimmich asked when the funding would be available. Ms. Kirkpatrick replied
that it could be up to two years before funding was received.

There were no other public comments.

ADJOURNMENT - The public hearing was adjourned at 6:36 P.M.
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